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Collecting Feedback: Proposed Bridge Replacement: 
Bells Ferry Road over Noonday Creek

Questions or Concerns

Jawara Jay DeMercado

 404-938-1006

JDeMercado@dot.ga.gov

Proposed Project (P.I. No. 0020067): Georgia DOT and Cobb County DOT propose to replace 
the existing Bells Ferry Bridge over Noonday Creek with a new structure to accommodate two 
through lanes with a 14-ft median and provide future connectivity to the Noonday Creek Trail. 
The construction of the new bridge would be staged so that no off-site detour would be 
required. Georgia DOT is seeking feedback about the proposed project. Please visit Georgia 
DOT’s website noted below to review project information and provide your comments 
virtually. 

Outreach Webpage: 
www.dot.ga.gov/GDOT/Pages/PublicOutreach.aspx

On the Above Webpage: Scroll to the bottom of the 
page and search for this project (PI# 0020067). Click 
“See Details” to view the proposed project design with 
an opportunity to comment on the project. Scanning 
the QR code below will take you directly to the 
project website.

Comment Period Closes: 7/25/2025
Scan the QR Code
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